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WILLIAM B. NEAL
General Manager

B. Neal Broadcasting Co.

2510 West 20th Street
Phone SUnset 1-1313

Joplin, Missouri

June 4, 1963%

Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha 44, Nebraska
Dear oir:
Sorry for the delay in answering your letter
of April &, 1963.

This will verify your reception of KqYX on

-~ that date between the hour of 5:47 to 5:55 A.l.,
Gutiela Your information as outlined, was correct.

Yours very truly,
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Wm. B. Neal



